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September 20, 2024 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
  
Regarding: Revised-U-200281 – Response to Commission Request for COVID-19 related 

data pursuant to Order 01 
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade”) submits this revised report in compliance with 
Order 01 in Docket U-200281 on October 20, 2020. This report includes data as requested in the 
adopted Staff term sheet as of June 30, 2024.   
 
Cascade has revised the 2019-2024 bill assistance portions of this report to include premises that 
received bill assistance which were inadvertently left out of previous reports.  The revised 
amounts mostly relate to the inclusion of Cascade’s retired Big HEART program as well as its 
CARES program, however, Cascade also revised the number of premises receiving bill 
assistance for other bill assistance programs previously reported.     
 
The following file is electronically submitted as part of this filing: 
 

• U-200281-CNGC-Revised-COVID-19-Term-Sheet-Data-09-20-24.xlsx 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 377-6041. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jacob Darrington 
        
Jacob Darrington 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
jacob.darrington@intgas.com 
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